

SCHOOL DEPARTMENT MEMO: 17-18-57

To: All Staff

From: Christopher J. Malone

Superintendent of School

Date: August 1, 2017

2017-2018 SY Louise Davy Trahan Elementary School

Lunch/Recess Monitors

(1.5 hours/day - 1 to 5 days per week)

Please send Letter of Interest in writing (or email: mcastonguay@tewksbury.k12.ma.us) to:

Louise Davy Trahan School Mr. Matthew Castonguay, Principal 12 Salem Road, Tewksbury, MA 01876

Application Deadline: August 14, 2017 • 2017-2018 School Year • EOE

PLEASE POST